WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY 42101

October 30, 1989

Office of the Dean of Student Life

MEMORANDUM OF INFORMATION

jias Mr. Amos Gott
ASG President

FROM: Mr. Howard E. Bailey
Dean of Student Life

It is my understanding that the Director of Food
Services has made the decision to extend the opening hours of
Unicorn Pizza on the weekends for a one month trial period.
I feel that was a positive step on the part of ASG and Food oy
Services. Hopefully the results will be positive and justify
long-term extending of the hours.

In response to the resclution by ASG recommending that
the press box at Smith Stadium have Western Kentucky
University painted on it, I can only say that if this is done
in a high quality and professional manner where it is
eye—-catching and attractive, T feel that it could he annther
plus to promote our athletic program and the institution as a
whole.



WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY 42101

Office of Athletics

November 13, 1989

MEMORANDUM
TO: Amos E. Gott®

FROM: - J :um‘gz eix

I appreciate your providing me with a copy of the
Associated Student Government Resolution 89-1-F regarding
the matter of painting Western Kentucky University on the
press box of Smith Stadium. Please know of my most sincere
thanks for the continuing interest in and support of all
efforts to increase the enthusiasm surrounding University
athletics events.

I have had the opportunity to briefly discuss the
resolutions proposal with President Meredith. He has
agreed to view the Stadium with me so that some
determination can be made as to how best to accomplish the
objective of the resolution. President Meredith and I do
support utilizing Smith Stadium in some manner by which the
University might be promoted.

acm
xc: President Thomas Meredith

Dean Howard Bailey
Mr. Scott Taylor
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WESTERN
KENTUCKY Bowling Green, KY 42101
Office of the President UNIVERSI I I ) ?22)27!;?)_2‘{3;165-533?

December 14, 1989

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mr. Amos Gott, President
Associated Student Government

oy
FROM: Thomas C. Meredith, Prgfjggg%:jﬁ%r“’”

SUBJECT: Smith Stadium

Amos, I have considered your proposal to paint "Western
Kentucky University" on the press box at Smith Stadium.
Although I believe the idea has merit, I'm not comfortable at
this time with how that will look. I am, however, by copy of
this memo, asking Rick Coltharp to look at the possibility of
painting a big "W" across the seats in the Hilltopper Athletic
Foundation section in the upper deck.

Thank you for the idea.

TCM:1f
cc: Mr. Rick Coltharp

The Spirit Makes the Master
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